

From: []
Sent: Monday, 27 June 2016 4:15 p.m.
To: Registrar
Subject: NZME/Fairfax submission

[] and think the merger should go ahead. I think a larger organisation will be in a better position to compete with the big guys like Facebook and Google.

The risk I see without a merger is that we will both struggle to compete with each other, fighting to take the scraps that Facebook/Google leave behind. One of us will probably destroy the other eventually and NZ media, NZ employment and NZ government tax take will be worse off for it.

Regards,
[]

--

[]